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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 34th SESSION -12 November 2019
Review of Slovenia
Thank you, Madam Vice-President.

Israel would like to welcome the delegation of Slovenia to the UPR, and takes note of its interesting national report.
We commend Slovenia for the establishment of the Advocate of the Principle of Equality; the adoption of the Civil Union Act, the Youth Guarantee Scheme, the new Building Act, the long-term Active Ageing Strategy and the 2nd Action Plan for the Implementation of United Nations Security Council Resolutions on Women, Peace and Security, among others.
Moreover, Israel would like to thank Slovenia for the information provided regarding the implementation of the recommendations we presented during the last review, although we regret that one of those recommendations was noted.

In this regard, Israel would like to recommend Slovenia:
1. To strengthen the response of its criminal justice system in cases of hate speech and hate motivated violence by ensuring effective investigation and appropriate prosecution and punishment of perpetrators;
2. To explicitly prohibit discrimination on the basis of sexual orientation and gender identity and to promote awareness-raising campaigns to combat stereotypes and prejudices against LGBTI people; 
3. To investigate, prosecute and punish all cases of trafficking in persons, and to provide victims of such crimes with proper redress measures;

4. To develop actions and policies to ensure quality inclusive education at all levels.

Israel would like to take this opportunity to wish Slovenia every success in its UPR.
I thank you.    
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